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December 14, 2016 

 

 

To Whom It May Concern, 

 

 

At your request, we are writing to inform all interested parties that Fireboy 1301 Halon 

fire extinguishing systems fall under the NFPA Standard 12A.  This standard exempts our 

Halon units from any hydrostatic testing. 

 

We used a DOT 39 class cylinder, which is a non-refillable cylinder and, therefore, 

cannot be emptied, tested or refilled.  

 

The only maintenance required on our units is periodic weighing (preferably every 6 

months) on an accurate and certified scale.  There is no expiration date on these units. 

 

If we can be of any further help, please let us know. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

  

Customer Service  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 


